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Notice to Skippers no. 48/2024 

 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal Laws of 2024, item 1087) and 

Art. 43 (6) of the Act of 21 December 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 2024, item 395) the 

Regional Water Management Board in Poznań informs that: 

due to the reduction of navigation markings for the 2024/2025 winter season and the appearance of the first 

ice phenomena, since December 2, 2024 the inland waterway on the Ślesiński Canal at km 0+000 - 26+460 

is closed to navigation. 

 

For more detailed information regarding current navigation conditions, please contact the ZPH Kanał Ślesiński 

from Monday to Friday (+48 532 032 453) or check the information published in the Navigation Updates on 

the website: http://www.gov.pl/web/wody-polskie-poznan 
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